
September 17, 2019 


TO: Councilmember Jennifer Campbell, District Two 

CC: Teddy Martinez, District Two Representative for Councilmember Campbell 


RE: Ocean Beach Planning Board Support of the Street Vending Ordinance


Councilmember Campbell, 

On September 4, 2019 the Ocean Beach Planning Board reviewed the Draft Ordinance 
concerning sidewalk vending. The board voted 8-4-0 to support the ordinance as 
written. 

There was some concern that the ordinance might be too onerous regarding the 
“sidewalk structure” language. However, all board members agreed with the sentiment 
that these sellers should be regulated and permitted. 

When this ordinance is docketed to come before full council we hope that you will 
support it. 

Regards, 

Andrea Schlageter 
Chair, Ocean Beach Planning Board 


